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HALLOWEEN 
   In years past, there was a Halloween dance. Students could dress in 
costumes and have a dance at the school to celebrate. This year, with COVID-
19 still affecting school districts, schools are finding new ways to celebrate 
Halloween while keeping their students safe.    
   Many teachers had different activities to celebrate. From zombie quizzes in 
Mr. Magdziarz’s classroom to rhythm Bingo in Mrs. Arroyo’s classroom to bat 
races and dry ice in Mrs. Cooper’s room, the Friday before Halloween was 
anything but boring. 
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With Halloween on 
Saturday, teachers 
didn't see their 

students. Some still 
decorated their doors in 

anticipation of the 
holiday. 



              
           

       

              
              

               
 

              
       

  

  

  
 

LETTER FROM GUIDANCE
	
The days of October 7-9 were spent giving Bullying presentations to the 5th grade students. 
Counselors shared information on bullying and how students can recognize the differences 
between someone who is mean, rude or bullying. 

October 26th was the kickoff to Red Ribbon Week. During Red Ribbon Week, students and 
teachers used their advisory time to learn about the dangers of using e-cigarettes and vaping. 
The 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students watched a great, positive video from Chicago Cubs star, 
Jason Hayward. 

And please remember, your child is always welcome to see one of the counselors for 
assistance with any issues they may be experiencing. 

CONTACT ME @ 
Hello! PR EMAIL: printerns@lcscmail.com 

MY EMAIL: 
alyssa.klimowski03@gmail.com NOVEMBER 

mailto:alyssa.klimowski03@gmail.com
mailto:printerns@lcscmail.com

